
From: Pamela Lamirande [mailto:scrotes2@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 05, 2014 7:01 AM 
To: PDX Comp Plan 
Subject: PSC Comprehensive PlanTestimony 
 
Dear Portland Planning Commission, 
 
I live in the beautiful city of Portland, in the wonderful neighborhood of Eastmoreland.  I applaud any 
efforts to contain and curb tear downs of older homes for the sole purpose of putting in 2 homes, or 
skinny homes.  The current effort to save our iconic neighborhood seems futile in the face of the current 
property plans.  Please, please, please help these old neighborhoods maintain their current charm.  I 
support any thing that helps in that effort.   
 
Pam Lamirande 
3107 SE Knapp St. 
Portland, Oregon 97202 
 
 


